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Per the 2012-2013 Compensation & Benefits Program (http://nctq.org/docs/Douglasl_Co_Pay_and_Benefits_12-13.pdf), returning teachers hired prior to 5/1/12 will receive a 1% salary increase.  In addition, teachers hired prior to 1/1/12 and who signed contracts prior to 6/15/12 will receive a 1% retention bonus.  Thus, dependent on hire date, returning teachers will see a 1 or 2% increase to their 2011-2012 base salary in the 2012-2013 school year.  New teacher hires will be placed on the district's new Market-Based Pay plan.  Starting with the 2013-2014 year, all teachers - including returning teachers - will be paid on the Market-Based Pay Plan.




